
 

 
Re: Year 5 TT RockStars Day: Friday 23rd September 2022. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
In year 5, we use the website TT Rockstars (https://ttrockstars.com) to support pupils in their 
quick recall of times tables. To launch the website, we will have having a Rockstar day on 
Monday 25th September. Pupils will be invited to dress up as a Rockstar for the day. 
  
 
Additionally, throughout the day, they will be given their TT RockStars login (please note, pupils 
may have login details from First School but will be given new logins that link to Parkside 
Middle School), create their new avatar on the online platform and challenge one another and 
their teachers.  
 
  
The launch day will lead into Rock-tober. Throughout the month of October, pupils will be 
competing against other year 5 maths groups as they join “Battle of the Bands”. They will be 
set TT Rockstars homework, take part in fun TT RockStars starter activities in maths lessons 
and continue to access the online platform in school. 
 
 
We hope this day will be a fun and exciting start to Rock-tober.  
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
Mrs Papadopoulos  
Mrs Cox  

https://ttrockstars.com/

